Subject: Next steps for using your Cornell email address

From: IT at Cornell Bulletin <itbulletin@cornell.edu>

Date: 7/18/2019, 9:22 AM **To:** <rrt4@cornell.edu>



Search Cornell

Dear Roy Troxel,

Cornell Information Technologies (CIT) is making a change to email forwarding as directed by the university's IT Governance Council. This is an effort to provide a more stable and reliable email service for you and make more efficient use of Cornell's IT resources.

Your Cornell email is no longer passing through Cornell's infrastructure, except in the case of forwarding to outside accounts, and is instead being delivered directly to the university's email service providers. This change may require action from you.

Please continue reading below to confirm your next steps to ensure your desired email deliverability.

Messages sent to rrt4@cornell.edu will continue to be delivered to roytroxel@gmail.com as you've set up.

We suggest moving your forwarding setting to Google, since Cornell's system for forwarding email to outside accounts will eventually be turned off. (You'll receive a notification and reminders before this happens.)

- Sign into your Cornell Google account using your Cornell NetID and associated password.
- How to set up <u>your email forwarding preference with Google</u>. In your settings, you'll see a
 long email address ending in @alr.mail.cornell.edu. This is the temporary system
 forwarding Cornell mail to your outside account.

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact CIT directly at itservicedesk@cornell.edu or 607-255-5500.

Thank you.

Cornell Information Technologies it.cornell.edu itservicedesk@cornell.edu

This email has been verified by the Cornell IT Security Office. See a copy on the Verified Communications page: verified.cornell.edu (CU NetID login required)

Tip: You can often hover over links to see their true destination. Link previews that show cornell.edu appearing right before the first single slash (/), as with https://it.cornell.edu/, are genuine. Other links may be, but confirm before you click. See how at it.cornell.edu/confirm.

1 of 2 7/18/2019, 9:33 AM



2 of 2 7/18/2019, 9:33 AM